
 

 
 
 
 

Bulletin 11: 22 Oct 2013 
 
 
 

Christmas 2013 Traffic Management Restrictions: 

From Fri 6th to Fri 27th December (inclusive) 
 

 

The pre-Christmas shopping period is a critical time for Christchurch retailers, and it is a 
CTOC priority to provide safe and efficient access to retail areas and suburban shopping 
centres wherever practicable during this period. 

 

 

We are therefore aiming to minimise disruption to people accessing these areas during the two 
weeks prior to Christmas. Please refer to  map. http://tmpforchch.co.nz/?p=426 
 

 

 

Programme managers, project planners and STMSs: Please ensure that all work 

causing restrictions on traffic flow, public car-parking, and pedestrian access in the 

highlighted areas, is completed and temporary traffic management is uplifted from 

the road wherever practicable by 3:30pm Friday 6th December. 
 

 

Activities that do not impact on traffic flow, public car-parking, or pedestrian access are 
not restricted. Normal traffic management may recommence in these areas from 7am 
Friday 27th December, and there are no unusual restrictions during the New Year period. 

 

 

In recognition of the intense programme of rebuild works continuing in Christchurch, 
TMPs that enable works of strategic importance will be considered on an exception basis 
during this two-week period. For these projects to be considered, the delivery team must: 

1.  Undertake preparatory work to minimise impact. eg consult with affected 
retailers, plan mitigation actions (alternative parking, public notifications etc). 

2.  Present details to CTOC by Friday 8th  November of all projects restricting traffic 
flow proposed for this period. Details must include a summary of the actions 
undertaken above. 

 

 

CTOC reserves the right to reject applications. 

Thank you in advance for your co-operation. 

 

 

Regards 
 
 

Simon Harty  BE Civil (Hons) 
Temporary Traffic Management Team Leader 

CTOC Christchurch Transport Operations Centre 

A partnership of CCC, NZTA and Ecan 

 
Email  TMC@ccc.govt.nz 


